
The Homework Program is at your School  

 

Parent Information 

Supervised by a qualified teacher, the homework program is now running at your school. 

Times: The program runs Monday to Thursday of the school term from final bell to 5.30pm.  You 

may collect your child at any time up to 5.30pm.   

The day’s events: Students attending the program are given a healthy snack before completing 

their homework tasks for the day. At around 4pm, the students have a break under the teacher’s 
supervision, to take part in a short game or a fun activity. 

Extension Learning: Students who have completed their homework are given the opportunity 

to advance their literacy and numeracy. Students have access to a work book at their year level, 
designed to improve their language and math skills. 

Flexible enrolment: The enrolment process is highly flexible. The night before class (or early 

that morning), you can select the day or days you’d like to enrol your child. 

Enrolment website: To find out more or to enrol your child on the program, please visit 

www.HomeworkSupervision.com.au 

Enquiries: Email: homework@upnaway.com; Mobile: Steve 0404 047 176 
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